



Calling All Parents 
Why not volunteer at Crestwood? 

The Parents' Association invites you to join us 
as a volunteer for the 2021/2022 school year. 
We're looking for individuals to serve on the 

Executive as well as on different committees to 
help with events and initiatives. Please contact 
us at cpcpa@crestwood.on.ca, if you would like 

to be included on the list of 
volunteer candidates. 

Crestwood volunteers make a difference! 
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